Dews from the Unights

Virtue of the Month: Faith

Lord, let my faith be full and unreserved, and let it penetrate my thought, my way of judging Diving things and human things. Lord, let my faith be loyful and give peace and gladness to my spirit.

and dispose it for prayer with

and conversation with people.

Amen

New I Pad Program

As part of the Teacher Learning and Leadership Program, we are excited to share news about our I Pad program. This is one way we are able to continue linking 21st century technology with purposeful learning opportunities for our students.

Ms. Romanowski and Mr.
Dobias will be using this
technology to increase student
engagement in both
mathematics and science.

Grade 9 Laptop Program

Parent & Student
Information Night
regarding the distribution
and procedure for the
laptops will be done
before September 23rd,
2011. Please continue to
check the Board website
for details. A telephone
message will also be sent
home.

Parent Council Nominations

An invitation is extended to all parents to join the Catholic School Advisory Council for this school year. Nomination forms are available on the Board website or through the school's administrative assistant, Mrs. Louise Madore., by calling 268-4501 Cxt. 4130.

Please consider this opportunity to be involved in your child's education. The first meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, September 28th, 2011 @ 6:00 p.m.—School Library.

PINK

Congratulations are extended to the members of LINK Crew under the direction of Mr. Basso and Mrs. Ritchie. The start up day for the grade nine students was a great success.

We look forward to continued activities where students help students succeed!



Mark Your Calendar!

Sept. 15th and 22nd
NEOAA Golf Tournaments

Sept. 16th
Junior and Senior Girls' basket
ball tournament in Huntsville

<u>Sept. 13th—16th</u> Stratford Trip

Sept. 16th United Way Spirit Day

Sept. 30th
Casual Dress Day - proceeds
given to the Terry Fox Foundation—Working Together to
Outrun Cancer!

MMMMMMMM